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19.6.24 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Changes to our usual school lunch menu 
 

I just wanted to let you know about a couple of changes coming up which will affect our usual school lunch 
menu. 
 
Firstly, this Friday 21st June, the main dessert option will be ice cream (replacing the ice lolly on the 
current menu). 
 
Next Friday, 28th June, we will be having a special outdoor lunch event.  In order to get everyone 
served quickly so that the children have time to play together (we will have the whole school spending 
lunchtime together on the KS2 field area), we do need to simplify the lunch menu we can offer.  The menu 
for next Friday, 28th June, will be: 

 
Main option:           Fish fingers, chips, salad and tomato ketchup (optional) 
Meat-free option:  Vegetable nuggets, chips, salad and tomato ketchup (optional) 
Dessert:    Ice lolly   

 
Children will bring out their water bottles with them, so that they can be drinking plenty of water, and bottles 
can be refilled as needed.  We won’t be offering milk on that day, nor the baguette option or fruit salad.  
Children who are having a packed lunch will bring it outside with them to enjoy eating outdoors! 
 
The weather looks as if it will be good and we will be able to enjoy some music and fun games together!  
Hats and sunscreen are a good idea, and we have lots of shade under our lovely trees too.   
 
If you have any questions or there is anything I can help with, please email me at 
drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
 
 Kind regards 
  
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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